
Finkil Street, Brighouse, West Yorkshire, HD6 2NY. Tel 01484 710408 Fax 01484 400638 

Headteacher: Mr R Horsfield LLB BA (Hons) 
   

Email:admin@brighouse.calderdale.sch.uk    Website:www.brighouse.calderdale.sch.uk 

 

                  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

14/07/2021 

 

School Uniform and PE Kit Exchange 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

 

I am writing to inform you about a new initiative at school to pass on free uniform and PE kit that 

is no longer needed. We often receive kit and uniform from parents in very good condition and as 

a result have quite a large supply of many items in most sizes. The aim of the Uniform and Kit 

Exchange is to provide free items in order to reduce costs for families whilst reducing clothing 

waste and its impact on the environment.  

 

If you have unwanted items of Brighouse High uniform and kit in good condition that you would 

like to pass on, please send them into school to be left at reception. 

 

If you would like to request any items of uniform or PE kit, please fill in the online form here. The 

online form can also be accessed from the school website’s uniform page at 

www.brighouse.calderdale.sch.uk/uniform.  

 

If you have any further queries in relation to the School Uniform and Kit Exchange, please do not 

hesitate to get in contact.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Ben Kantola-Smith 

Assistant Headteacher 
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